
From:   Victor Rundquist   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   January 07, 2009

Subject:   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Burtle,

I have received your correspondence denying our application for Special Temporary Authority.  Is there
any facility within the FCC that will allow us to do what we we are proposing?  From an economic and
ease of use perspective this is the best way to achieve the communications and safety we are looking for.

I look forward to your response,

Victor Rundquist
Communications Engineer
Mini Baja 2009


